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       June 14, 2018 
 
 
 
Mr. Mike THEOBALD 
 
 
 
Dear Mike, 
 
 
On behalf of Brasil Monaco Project and the Butterfly Worldwide Foundation, I 
sincerely thank you for your generous support, and more specifically for all of the 
wonderful photos that you have taken of the event. They are really very special. 
 
We are very grateful and very pleased to have had your support at our event. 
 
Your participation has greatly contributed to the success of our 4th Gala Brasil Monaco. 
We welcome your collaboration which will help the associations benefitted by the Gala 
and thus enable a more promising future. 
 
Your confidence is greatly appreciated. 
 
I offer you my kindest regards, and sincere thanks and appreciation. 

 
Luciana de Montigny 
President and Founder 
 


